
St
Martin’s Newsletter

Attendance  
Year R – 93% 5 Lates 

Year 1 – 83% 6 Lates 

Year 2 – 89% 7 Lates 

Year 3 – 91% 9 Lates 

Year 4 – 94% 10 Lates 

Year 5 – 88% 10 Lates 

*Year 6 – 97% 2 Lates* 

 5 Classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 6, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 25th October 

Half term 
Just a reminder that next week is half 

term. We hope you have a lovely break 

and will see you when school returns on 

MONDAY 4th NOV at 8.40am. 

 
 

Attendance 
We have seen a slight rise in 

attendance and it has climbed back to 

91.1%. Thank you for supporting us in 

getting this back above 90%      . 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone who got a 

certificate this week.  

Purple Tie certificates are given for children 

who embody our rules of being Kind 

Respectful and Responsible.  

Nursery: Star- Tilly J P 

Value:  Tommy W  

YEAR R: Star- Thomas F 

Purple tie- Chimara E 

Value-  Jasper K 

YEAR 1: Star- Ava-Grace C 

Purple tie- Alex C 

Value-  Frankie K 

YEAR 2: Star- Bernie O 

Purple tie- Phoebe T 

Value-  Olivia T 

YEAR 3: Star- ? 

Purple tie- ? 

Value-  ? 

YEAR 4: Star- Evie S 

Purple tie- Damian C 

Value-  Heidi M 

YEAR 5: Star- Eva N 

Purple tie- Patrick D 

Value-  Laurence J 

YEAR 6: Star- Laura R 

Purple tie- Luke B  

Value-  Amelia O 

St Martin’s Stars 

For Parents Next Week 

Tuesday 5th November 8.50am - Y1 

stay and pray  

Wednesday 6th November 10am - 

Whole School Remembrance Mass  

Friday 8th November 9am - Y3 

assembly  

 

 

Safety Advice 
This guide explores the risks of 

children being exposed to horror films 

and other age-inappropriate content – 

letting you know how to safeguard young 

people against this material. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Changes To Afterschool 

Club 

From Monday 4th November 

Afterschool club will be 

extending it’s hours until 

6pm. This will lead to a slight 

change in pricing and more 

details have been sent out in 

a message today. 

Reading Race Track Reward Day 
Children will receive their rewards for 

the reading race track on Monday 4th 

November in the afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://v2.nationalcollege.com/guides/horror-films-and-age-ratings
https://v2.nationalcollege.com/guides/horror-films-and-age-ratings


 


